
CLARINDA FOUNDATION AWARDS $43,800 IN 2016 SCHOLARSHIPS 
 
The Clarinda Foundation has the privilege of administering scholarship funds that have been 

established with the Foundation by individuals, families or organizations in order to provide 

financial assistance to graduating seniors and post graduates that have chosen to further their 

educational training.  These are provided to the Foundation through bequests or charitable 

contributions.   

 On May 10th Scott Brown, Clarinda Foundation Board Director and Pam Herzberg, 

Executive Director had the honor to present the awards at the Clarinda High School’s Awards 

Program.  This year the Foundation awarded $43,800 in scholarships which reflects an overall 

total of approximately $380,000 awarded through scholarships since 1987.  

2016 Scholarships & Recipients: 

 Vernon J. Baker Educators’ Scholarship – Sarah Cabeen and Allison Fast each received a 

$1,000 award. 

 Ralph and Gladys Borden Memorial Scholarship – Cori Bebout and Paetyn Rock each 

received a $3,000 award that is renewable for up to 8 semesters.  In addition to the two new 

awards there are four renewing scholarships.   

 Ethel Brockman Nursing Scholarship – Lauren Shane received a $500 award.

 Clarinda Foundation Scholarships – Ashley Nordhues and Will Mellencamp each 

received a $1,000 award.  Taylor Stansbury and Joshua Espinosa each received a $500 award. 

 Class of 1954 Scholarship – Ashley Nelson received a $500 award. 

 Class of 1965 Scholarship – Jacob Slough received a $1,000 award. 

 Glenn Miller Veterans of Foreign Wars Scholarships – Sarah Cabeen and Kourtney 

McKinnon each received a $500. 

 Darrell & Mary Hutchinson Vocational Scholarship – Rachael Bair received a $2,000 

award.   

 Dr. Willard G. Kuehn Memorial Scholarship – Lauren Shane received a $1,300 award. 

 Hugh Loudon Agricultural/Business Scholarship – John (JJ) Clark received a $2,000 

award. 

 Maxine S. Loudon Scholarship – Misa Hamanaka received a $2,000 award. 

 Patsy Martin Scholarship – Allison Fast received a $2,000 award. 

 Harold & Dale McKinley Educational Memorial Scholarship – Charity Espinosa a post-

graduate of CHS received a $1,000 award. 

 Norm Mier Memorial Scholarship – Jordan Sunderman received a $1,000 award. 

 Robert & Irene Renshaw Education Scholarship – Misa Hamanaka received a $2,000 

award. 

 Robert & Irene Renshaw Vocational Scholarship – Elijah Bix received a $1,000 award.

 Dorothy J. and Harry Salomon Scholarship – Kourtney McKinnon received a $500 

award. 

 Swisher Family Vocational Scholarship – Rachael Bair and Elijah Bix each received a 

$1,500 award. 



 
If you are interested in establishing a scholarship fund through the Clarinda Foundation or 

would like to have more information in regard to these scholarships please contact the Clarinda 

Foundation at 542-4412 or e-mail clarindafound@iowatelecom.net. 

 

 
2016 Recipients (pictured L-R): Lauren Shane; Rachael Bair; Jordan Sunderman; Joshua Espinosa; Paetyn 

Rock; Jacob Slough; Allison Fast; Will Mellencamp; Misa Hamanaka; Cori Bebout; Sarah Cabeen; Taylor 

Stansbury; Ashley Nordhues; Kourtney McKinnon; John (JJ) Clark and Ashley Nelson.  Not pictured:  

Elijah Bix 
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